
 

 

 

 

Venture Heights Elementary School 

801 6th Street North 

Martensville, SK  S0K 2T2 

306-934-2185 

vhs@spiritsd.ca  

 

 

Monday, November 8th, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians of VHS Students: 

We have been receiving some questions with regards to students staying home during a 

covid outbreak or staying home as a precautionary.  Back in October, a letter was sent out 

explaining the learning options that Prairie Spirit School Division offers.  It outlines that 

families who choose to leave their children at home, are responsible for their children's 

learning, unless they enroll into one of the programs offered by PSSD. Click here for the link 

to that letter: 

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/alerts/files/2021/11/2021-10-15-Letter-to-Prairie-

Spirit-families.pdf 

  

Thank you, 

Ron and Diana 
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